Beaumont Seventh-day Adventist Church
1343 Palm Avenue
Sept. 3, 2011

Sabbath School, 9:20 a.m.

Song Service Vera Friesen
Opening Song Take the Name of Jesus with You 474
Scripture and Prayer Psalm 139:14-18
Welcome

Special Feature = Report on Paraguay Mission Trip Part 3:  Mafi Schmidt
The Clinics

Lesson Study Worship: From Exile to Restoration Classes

Closing Song There’s Sunshine in My Soul Today 470

Superintendent - Mafi Schmidt
Pianist - Bella Salonga

Memory Verse

“Ye have sown much, and bring in little; ye eat, but ye have not enough, ye
drink, but ye are not filled with drink; ye clothe you, but there is none warm,
and he that earneth wages earneth wages to put it into a bag with holes”
(Haggai 1:6)

Secretary Mary Hilde (951) 845-2366
Pastor Bob Atteberry (951) 845-2331
Sunset Tonight: 7:11 Next Friday: 7:01

Website: www.beaumont.adventistfaith.org

The Church at Worship
To know Christ and to make Him known
10:45 a.m.

Welcome/Announcements Tim Standish
Call to Worship
Organ Meditation Mafi Schmidt
Introit
Scripture Reading Proverbs 30:5 Paul Schmidt
Invocation
*Opening Hymn He Lives 251
Tithes & Offering Local Church Budget Allan Magie

(Loose offering will be used for church expense.
All other offerings must be marked on the tithe envelope.)

Children’s Offering & Story Ida Foster

“Let Them Come” (Yellow Sheet in Hymnal)

**Intercessory Prayer Marvin Clark
Special Music My Redeemer is Marty McCauley
Faithful and True
Sermon Lord, Lord Pastor Bob Atteberry
Closing Song Trust and Obey 590
Benediction Pastor Bob Atteberry

*Congregation please stand **Congregation Please Kneel
Platform Elder: Gary Foster
Offering next week: Fall Mission Appeal/World Budget

Visitors, we are glad you have chosen to worship at Beaumont SDA
Church. We hope you will receive a blessing and come again soon.



Announcements

FIRST READINGS: Richard & Veronica Montez from Palm Desert Oasis SDA Church
and Annette Johnson from Riverside Community SDA Church are all joining the Beaumont
Church family.

PRAYER FOR THE HOLY SPIRIT: Every Sabbath morning at 9 a.m. Meet in the sanctuary.
CARDS: Please sign the “get well” cards on the lobby table for Carol Olmo and Tom Bazemore.
SIGNS OF THE TIMES: Pick up your September copy on the literature rack.

WEEKLY POTLUCK/STUDY REMINDER: Remember this Sabbath and Sept.10 the study of
Great Controversy will take place in the church sanctuary. Pastor Paul will be reviewing Chapter 10
“Progress of Reform in Germany.” Also, please join us for a potluck lunch with the Spanish group in
Friendship Hall right after church today. Bring your favorite dish to share and invite visitors!

GLOWING: Get your GLOW shoes shined, because Sept. 17 we’re going to hand out GLOW after
the Great Controversy study. We usually go for about an hour. Meet at Friendship Hall around 3 p.m.

COMMUNION: Sept. 17.

CHURCH FELLOWSHIP MEAL CHANGE: Our monthly church potluck will be held Sept. 24
instead of Sept. 17 this month, so please note this change.

RELIGIOUS LIBERTY WEEKEND: Religious Liberty emphasis with General Conference Leader
Lincoln Steed will take place Sept. 23 at 7 p.m., Sabbath morning, Sept. 24 at 11 a.m. and Sabbath
afternoon following the fellowship lunch. Please invite your family and friends to attend these
important meetings.

POSITIVE WAY: Seminars will begin Oct. 1 and continue for seven Sabbaths until Nov. 12, from 6
to 7:30 p.m. A special potluck will be held Sept. 24 for teachers, moderators and whoever wants to
attend Positive Way for the first time. For information, call Pete at (909) 855-0592, Dennis (951)
845-7151 or Martin (760) 218-1446.

LITERATURE & DVDS: If you would like to contribute to the literature rack fund, mark
“Literature Rack” on tithe envelopes. To contribute to the DVD fund, mark “DVD
Ministry” on your envelopes. Your contributions to these ministries are of great help.

FOOD PANTRY: The food pantry is in need of non-perishable food items (canned fruit,
vegetables, soup, pasta, pasta or tomato sauce, bulk rice & beans, cereal, baking mixes,
carton soy milk, etc) and/or money donations to assist church and non-church families on a
monthly basis. Please place food in the lobby bins, and/or money donations in a tithe
envelope marked “Food Pantry”. Thank you for your support in this ongoing ministry.



